
Dear Member,

By now you should have received the March edition of the Club magazine.

I am writing to advise you that we will temporarily suspend publication of the 
magazine with immediate effect, in view of the fact that there is little to report 
whilst the current social distancing measures are in force.

In the meantime, we will be keeping you up to date about Club activities and 
developments through our website – HKFC.com, What’s On newsletters and 
Chairman’s Message emails.

We will continue to review the magazine suspension in light of developments.

Michael J Wood
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club

Temporary Suspension of the Club Magazine

15
M

ar
20

22

CHAIRMAN’S MESSAGE

http://hkfc.com

